
Bayou State Corvette Club – May 2020 Newsletter 

 

A note from the President of the BSCC 

Hello Corvette Lovers, here we are in May! 

 

It looks like our State will be opening up very soon.  I am not sure, but I think 

it is possible that we will meet in May.  I can’t express how glad I am if we can get 

back to some normalcy.  Some of our members have already started to get back into 

the stream of things.  I’ve seen on facebook a few cruises here and there.  One 

cruise ended up at Sonic for a bite to eat.  Sonic is perfectly suited for physical 

distancing.  By the way, I think “physical” distancing is a better descriptor than 

“social” because we need to keep the social part of our lives as active as possible. 

As the days and weeks play out, we should learn more about what we can and 

can’t do as far as meeting for dinner somewhere to hold our monthly meetings.  I 

will need to reach out and touch base with the various restaurants that I set up 

earlier in the year for our meetings.  It is possible that some restaurants will choose 

to open at different times, reduced schedules or even on alternate days.  I will get 

back to you as soon as I hear something.  Otherwise, I will send out another letter 

during the month.  I am thinking about using ZOOM conferencing to hold our next 

meeting if we cannot actually meet in person. 

Let us talk about what we really like to discuss...Corvettes.  What have you 

heard or learned about the 2020 Vettes?  Have any of our members purchased or 

sold a Corvette lately?  We want to know about it in the BSCC.  I can speak for the 

whole group, whether it has zero miles or 100,000 miles on it, our members are 

interested and excited for you.  Besides, if you want to sell your Vette, you may 

want to make it public to our club first, someone may want it right here in the club. 

 

Keep safe, 

Keep in touch, 

Keep looking for tomorrow, 

We will meet again. 

May Meeting, May 21, 2020 
Eric is considering dining locations 

or maybe ZOOM conferencing. 
Stay tuned. 



In the April Newsletter I requested you, our members, to reach out to me.  I 

did this because I am sincerely interested in what is going on in your life.  I want to 

know; how you are holding up, if you are working at home or away from home, 

what you are doing to keep your sanity 

I heard from Larry Chapman and Scotty Quebedeaux recently.  We caught up 

a bit and visited for a while.  If you prefer, you can email me like Charley Lourivere 

did.  Charley even sent me photos of a Corvette project he was working on.  I am 

looking forward to seeing that car on the road.  Make sure you use this email; 

BSCCPrez@gmail.com 

I almost forgot to say that Gizell and I are doing fine.  We are both keeping 

busy by working from home.  Gizell is still going into the office two days/wk to get 

her work done.  I am running my crews using the phone, email, facetime, and a lot 

of photos.  Other than that, we are trying to keep up with our 10 acres.  As we enter 

the heart of mowing season, with these cool nights, the grass on our property has 

slowed down a bit which definitely pleases me.  My Vette was in the shop last 

week, getting a new harmonic balancer.  It appears that this is a problem with 2012 

LS3’s where the harmonic balancer may come apart if you run your car frequently 

at high RPM’s.  Oh well. 

 

Corvettes are #1 

Eric Simmons 

BSCC President 2020 
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The National Corvette Museum has decided to reschedule the 
Michelin NCM Bash to May 28-30.  

2020 MICHELIN NCM BASH  

 

MAY 28 –  30,  2020  

 ----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- -------------------------------  

 

Please share any resumed or reschedules drive-ins or cruises by forwarding 

the information to Julie Turner or using this group email 

 

 

Members Bulletin: 
 
Please contact Julie Turner at julielturner@bellsouth.net if you have any announcements for the 
newsletter; as well as, emails to be sent to the BSCC members. 
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